Town of Sumner
Board of Review — Meeting to Adjourn to a Later Date
May 31, 2018

The annual Board of Review was called into session by Town Board Chair Steve Palmquist at
3:00 p.m. at the Sumner Town Hall, 1550 24 % Street in the Town of Sumner. Member Roll Call:
present were Steve Palmquist, Kevin Crotteau, and appointed Town Clerk Sandra Tomczak.

Clerk verified that notice was posted on town website, front door of Town Hall, Town Hall
bulletin board, Town Shop bulletin board, ball park bulletin board, and published in the Rice Lake
Chronotype.

Moved by Crotteau that as the assessment roll is not complete, the Board of Review is
adjourned until June 12, 2018. Meeting adjourned.

Sandra Tomczak
Clerk of Board of Review



